
Date	2021-06-30 

Letter of reference 

To whom it may concern. 

With this reference letter I confirm that Securitum Szkolenia, has provided a 
remote training for Proton Technologies AG, concerning “Frontend Security 
of Web-Applications”, held on June 2021.  

The training took the form of practical exercises (ca 16 hours in total). Training 
participants appreciated such aspect of the course as: large number of practical 
components, interesting examples based on the practice of the coach, 
professional training materials, good organization as well as opportunities of 
active discussion during the training.  

The training was performed by a highly qualified instructor with practical 
experience in IT security issues and excellent training skills. 

We highly recommend the cooperation with Securitum Szkolenia and will 
explore other training options for our employees in the future. 

Signature 

 


